
 
 

To: Bay Area UASI Approval Authority 
 
From: David Frazer, UASI Risk & Information Sharing Project Manager 
 
Date:  January 8, 2015 
 
Re: Item #7: Update on NCRIC Cyber Program 
 
 
Staff Recommendations: 
 
None 
 
Action or Discussion: 
 
Discussion only. 
 
Discussion: 
 
At the August 2013 meeting, the Approval Authority approved an allocation of $405,220 to fund 
the NCRIC Cyber Program to include three cyber security analyst positions, cyber training for 
public/private sector end users, IT systems vulnerability testing and the development of an intern 
program to assist with the program deliverables. 
 
Brian Rodrigues and Dana Killian from the NCRIC will report out on the progress of the project.  
The performance period for the project ended at the end of the 2014 calendar year.  A copy of the 
presentation is attached to view-ahead. 
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